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“Learning 

together, 

achieving 

together.” 

Monday 30th April 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Today’s Menu: 

Owls and Year 6—Heights & Weights Measuring 
Skern Lodge payment instalment due  
Swimming lessons payment deadline  
Lunchtime Gardening Club – all welcome from year 2 upwards—bring wellies 
Mr Woodison—Music tuition (tel: 01363 82799)  
3.30pm-4.30pm Multi-sports club 
3.30pm-4.30pm Homework club 
 

Cheese & tomato pizza or Mediterranean tart 

Tuesday 1st May 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

3.30pm-4.30pm Netball club 
3.30pm-4.30pm KS2 Art club (Y3 to Y6) 
 

Sausage wheel or Meat-free sausages 

Wednesday 2nd May 
 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Mr Bright—Music tuition (tel: 01805 624621)  
3.30pm-4.30pm KS1 Art club (Y1 & Y2) 
3.30pm-4.30pm KS2 Cricket club (Y3 to Y6) 
 

Roast beef & Yorkshire pudding or Cauliflower & broccoli bake 

Thursday 3rd May 
 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Lunchtime Technology club (Y1 & Y2) 
3.30pm-4.30pm Film club 
3.30pm-4.30pm KS1 Dance/Gymnastics club (Y1 & Y2) 
 

Chicken korma or Courgette fritter 

Friday 4th May 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Year 3  Residential (Camping) deposit/payment deadline 
Lunchtime Choir club (Y2 to Y6) 
 

Chicken goujons or Salmon bites or Vegetarian burger  

Emails this week: Skern Lodge reminders. School Gateway Invitation. Y1 & Y2 West Town Farm. Y5 Enterprise.  
                                Y6 Music Information. Parent Forum SIMS Parent. 

Tel: 01837 83354 

Friday 27th  April 2018 

Parking 

The school buses are struggling to access Farmer Frank’s Lane  

due to cars parked on both sides of the road. 

Only drive to school if absolutely necessary 

Please observe the ‘no parking’ cones—they are there for a reason 

Park nearby and walk if possible 

The safety of our children is paramount and the current situation 

with parked cars and access is putting them at risk. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Well done to Year 5 for a lovely sharing assembly this week. Thanks to parents for supporting the cake stall, we raised £37.50 

which the Year 5 class have chosen to put towards glue sticks, multi coloured pens, and pencils for every member of the class. 

As our fine British weather is being 

typically unpredictable at the  

moment, please can we ask that  

children bring a named coat to 

school with them. 

We do try and get outside as much 

as possible, come rain or shine. 


